
Town of Birch Hills 
 

Discontinue Water and Sewer Charges 
for residents away from home 

 
 
The Town of Birch Hills passed a policy that effective May 1st, 2012, the 
Town will no longer discontinue water and sewer charges to residents 
that are away from their home for any period of time.  The Town of 
Birch Hills will be required to bill out the minimum monthly billing. 
 
However, if the homeowner is going to be gone for a length of time, 
there is the option of shutting off water services at the curb valve and 
reconnecting the services upon their return.  The charge for the 
reconnection is $100.00. 
 
 
 
POLICY EFFECTIVE MAY 1, 2012 
 
 
(Resolution #111/12 approved April 24, 2012) 


